
 
STAFFORDSHIRE POLICE, FIRE AND CRIME PANEL –  

13 NOVEMBER 2023 
 

QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC TO THE POLICE, FIRE AND 
CRIME COMMISSIONER 

 
Report of the Secretary 
 
The Panel’s Constitution provides for questions to the Commissioner 
from members of the public. Questioners can choose to either attend 
the meeting and ask the question themselves or have the question 
dealt with in written form and the reply forwarded to them. 
 
The following question has been received (questions are listed in 
order of receipt): 
 
Ms Mallender – Received October 2023 
 
1) When was the last time The Chief Constable, Lead National police 

officer on Protest Policing and/or senior offices met with the local 
communities of Madeley, Whitmore, Swynnerton and other 
Staffordshire areas about the activities of HS2 concerning  the 
apparent criminality involving HS2 thugs, (NET), police officers 
who turned blind eyes as members of the public were intimidated 
and/or assaulted by HS2 thugs, with further allegations 
surrounding fraud, organised crime and corruption surrounding 
HS2's work in Staffordshire. Can a series of meetings be arranged 
so Staffordshire Police can now be openly seen, in clear receipt, 
of the same information as the Serious Fraud Office and The 
United Nations Human Rights Watch Organisation on these 
issues? (Photos not attached). 
 

2) To what extent has discriminatory arrest and/or prosecution 
supported by Staffordshire Police played its part, to assist alleged 
corruption by others committing Organised Waste Crime;  when 
Staffordshire Police, stopped and stifled legitimate peaceful 
complaint and protest at Walleys Quarry and Who gave the 
discriminatory orders?  

 
Mr Riley -Received October 2023 
 
1) The commissioner mentioned on Octobers PCFC meeting stated 

that a public perception survey had taken place in July 2023. 
Where was the survey distributed to, so Staffordshire 
constituents could access it, and how many replied to the 
survey did the commissioners office receive? 



2) The commissioner mentioned that the police uplift is set to 
exceed target and there would be 2,000, officers by March 
2024, Since the uplift in targets and recruitment commenced, 
how many police officers will have been recruited in that 
period, and how many police officers have left the service in 
that time period? 

 
Mr Read – October 2023 

1) The Commissioner announced at the last meeting that he was 
purchasing a number of ANPR cameras, for installation at fixed 
and mobile locations. Will the Commissioner be publishing 
regular updates on the work of these cameras? For example, 
the number of offenders detected, fines issued, points awarded 
on licences, types of offences e.g. no road tax or insurance etc. 

 
 
The Commissioner has been asked to provide a response at the 
meeting. 
 
A copy of the reply will be forwarded to any questioner not in 
attendance at the meeting. 
 
 
J Tradewell 
Secretary to the Panel 
 
Contact Officers: Mandy Pattinson 
Mandy.pattinson@staffordshire.gov.uk 
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